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1. The 

 

 

 Greetings from Taiwan! The Ferry Family arrived safely back in Taiwan in early February, and was 
immediately put into two weeks of quarantine. We had seven COVID tests in total over three weeks, but 
received a clean bill of health and have resumed normal life here. We are glad to be home and settled back in. 
Here are some glimpses of life since we departed the United States after our incredible months-long visit: 

Lent 2022 

SERVING THE LORD  

ALL OVER ASIA 
NEWS FROM THE FERRY FAMILY 

Above: Caleb and 
Caitlin get back to 
work in Catechesis 
with Daddy in his 
office. 

Left: The Ferry kids 
celebrate being back 
in Chiayi by playing at 
the baseball park 
across the street. 

Below: Charlotte and 
Chloe resume Chinese 
class with Teacher. 

Above: Caylee gets 
used to wearing a 
mask on the bus ride 
out of Wisconsin. No 
exceptions, even for 
babies! 

Below: Gathering 
with church partners 
in Taipei (and with 
LCMS missionary 
Michael Paul) to 
celebrate the new 
Book of Concord in 
Chinese! 
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 Ferry Family Update 

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
• Re-integration to life in 

Taiwan after our time in the 
USA recently. 

• Cheryl and the kids as they 
resume Chinese classes and 
homeschooling. 

GIVE THANKS FOR:  
• Safe travels back to Taiwan, 

where our Lord has placed 
us through you, His church. 

• The preservation of our 
home here during our many 
months away. 

• Our incredible network of 
partners who provide such 
gracious and generous 
resources. 

To subscribe to this newsletter, 
visit our newsletter web page: 

ferrys.asia/newsletter 

To support the LCMS through the work of The Ferry Family, you may send a tax-deductible gift to:  

The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod  or  Mission Central 
P.O. Box 66861       40718 Highway E 16 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6861     Mapleton, IA 51034 

Make checks payable to The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod. Mark checks “Support of Ferry Family.” Gifts can also 
be given securely online through the LCMS website, on our online giving page at lcms.org/ferry. 

Cassandra turned 8 years 
old during our quarantine 
time in February. Despite 
the fact that we were 
separated and locked-in, 
she still made the most of 
the special day. Here she 
poses with the “cake” 
assembled by sisters Chloe 
and Carissa, from the 
snacks and crackers in the 
room. Can you see the “8” 
they made from the 
cookies? 

Momma Cheryl 
also had a birthday 
during our 
quarantine days. 
The girls insisted on 
“making” her a cake 
out of the snacks, 
just like they did for 
Cassie. Can you see 
the number that 
indicates her age? 

Charlotte’s birthday 
was our third special day 
during quarantine. But at 
least hers was during our 
days locked-in at home 
just before it ended. 
Charlotte turned four 
years old, and wanted a 
doggie on her cake. 
Momma was more than 
happy to make it now 
that we were back in our 
own kitchen. 
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